
Town of Stratton 

Liquor Control Board 
March 1, 2022 

 

Present: Selectmen: Al Dupell – Chair, Greg Marcucci, and Boomer Walker; and Clerk 

Kent Young. 

 

The Liquor Control Board met at 10:46pm to considered approval of the following 2022 

Liquor License: 

 

1) 1st Class Restaurant/ Bar Liquor License, for Mulligans Tavern. 

2) 3rd Class Restaurant/ Bar Liquor License, for Mulligans Tavern. 

3) Outside Consumption Permit for Mulligan’s Tavern. 

 

Boomer Walker moved to adjourn at 1:50pm.  Greg Marcucci seconded – all concurred 

and the meeting adjourned. 

 

Minutes by: 

 

David Kent Young 
Town Clerk 


